Tips For Promoting Seminar Events

To help you promote attendance at long-term care insurance seminars hosted by your agency, we have developed three different publicity items: 

· an event announcement for a general seminar; 

· an announcement for a seminar following a Connecticut Partnership public forum; 

· and a sample article for you to byline and submit to your local weekly paper. 

As these are publicity materials, not paid advertisements, there is no cost to your agency to submit them to your local papers.  However, it can be effective to place one of your ads along with these materials.

To use either of the event announcements, simply insert your information (i.e., your or your agency’s information, date, time and place of the seminar, etc.) in the blanks provided and submit the announcement to the Calendar Editor or Events Editor at your local paper. You also can submit it to the Program Director of your local radio station or public access TV station to have the announcement included with other community notices.

Please note, the post-public forum event announcement is designed to capitalize on local interest in long-term care insurance generated by a Connecticut Partnership public forum. To coordinate a follow-up seminar, check the Partnership’s website at www.CTpartnership.org to find out when a public forum is scheduled in your area.

To use the byline article, contact the Editor at your local paper and let him/her know you have an article you would like to submit for publication on retirement planning. If they accept submission, you may edit the article for style and content. When submitting it to the paper, sign your name as author to the article and provide a brief biography (i.e., John Smith is president of XYZ Financial Services and is a certified financial planner at 000 Main Street, Anytown, CT).

